[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes of a meeting of the Coolhust GMC on Monday 21 June 2021

Present: Chair SN, Treasurer BT, Tennis Secretary JS, Squash Secretary CL, Club Secretary WM, Bar Secretary AdeW, Tennis members TD, MZ. Apologies Squash members PHi, PHa, General Manager SL.

Minutes
Minutes of the meeting on 7 June were approved.

Finance
The Treasurer gave a report on the club’s finances. He stated that the bank balance was £368k at the time of the meeting and that was, over the previous week, after paying back a member’s loan of £5k and receiving a grant of £4.3k. Grants received in the year to date totalled £44K.

Development Sub Committee
Terms of reference for a development sub-committee were approved. Its members are to be: Steve Nardelli, Adam DeWinter, Walter Merricks, Rob Mackenzie.

Tennis
The Tennis Secretary reported that Chiltern sports contractors would be inspecting all the tennis facilities.

Squash
PHa reported on upcoming squash activity.

Trees
The General Manager had reported that a branch of a tree had fallen onto tennis Court 5 which had been temporarily closed.  It was agreed that a survey of all the trees on the estate should be commissioned. 

Changing rooms
The changing rooms would shortly be open.

Confidential 
Confidential matters were discussed.

Next meeting
The next meeting would take place on 5 July.


